
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pio’s in Polynesia 

October 2024 
We are so grateful for what the Lord is doing! He’s 

been opening new doors and opportunities. We have made 
many new friends and started Bible studies. 

 
We continue to hold services in our apartment, and many are 

moved to tears and touched by the presence of the Lord.  
 

On October 16, 2024, history was made again as we baptized 
Grace in the name of the Lord Jesus! 

As we settle into our daily routines, which usually includes a two hour walk from our apartment to the 
downtown core, we are always looking for opportunities to interact with the locals. The people here are friendly, 

and the usually Tahitian greeting is “la ora na”.  
 

We have completed two months already, and we are so thankful for the prayers and continued support that we 
receive from our Partners in Missions. This brand-new work is possible because of the sacrificial support and 

belief in us to bring the Gospel to this Nation!  
 

Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 
Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

On October 19, we celebrated Sis Pio’s 
birthday! We had over 20 attend her birthday 

celebration! 

We took the opportunity to 
visit the Island of Moorea, 
which we can see from our 

balcony. It is a 45-minute ferry 
ride and 18,000 people reside 

there, and tourism is what runs 
the economy of the island 

there. We travelled around the 
whole island which would take 
1 ½ hours non-stop. Beautiful 
scenery and vegetation. We 
had the opportunity to even 

hand out a few tracts! 
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